
 

 

 
 
 

Year 1 Newsletter 
Summer 1st Half  

2022-23 

 
 Be brave… Dream big! 

 

 

 Our topic this half term is  

‘How does your garden grow?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science, we will be finding out all 
about plants, including the names of 
plants, and what they look like. We 
will be planting beans, cress, and 

many other plants in our own class 
planters. We will be looking after 
them and observing them grow! 

 

 

       English          
 

This half term, we will be writing stories based on 
‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar. We will be learning 
how to write instructions and will write ‘How to 

make a disgusting sandwich’.  
 
    

1.  

 

Maths 
We will be beginning to learn about shapes 

and fractions. We will be working with 
money and learning all about the days in a 

week and months of the year. 

 
 

Remember! 
 Book bags need to be in school every day.   

 PE days are EVERY Thursday      
 

 

 
We are continuing our look at the seasons 

of the year with a look at Spring.  

 

 

Thank you for your support at home reading, 
rocket words and practising spellings.  

We understand time pressure is on us 
all at home and want to ensure 

children enjoy learning.  
 

Diary Dates! 
- Forest of Bere – Seahorses – Wednesday 26th 

April 
               – Turtles- Thursday 27th April 
                    – Starfish – Tuesday 2nd May 

- BANK HOLIDAYS – 1st & 8th May 
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